
PLAYING
GREEN LANE

FIELDS
BOOT BANK

YOU CAN ONLY USE PLASTIC 
STUDDED FOOTBALL BOOTS 
ON OUR TIGERTURF 3G PITCH
As there is a strict, specific requirement for plastic 
studded football boots on our 3G pitch we collect 
donations of unwanted boots. These boots are kept 
in our ‘Boot Bank’ so they can be borrowed and no 
one misses out.

We are looking for all sizes of child and adult boots. 
They must be clean and undamaged and have plastic 
studs.

Drop your boots off at Green Lane Playing Fields

Wiltshire FA, Green Lane Playing Fields, 
Green Lane, Devizes, SN10 5EP

WWW.WILTSHIREFA.COM


